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The New Department of Health approved the repeal of its rule 7.34.4 NMAC - Licensing Requirements for 
Producers, Couriers, Manufacturers and Laboratories, (filed 2/16/2015) and replaced it with, 7.34.4 NMAC - 
Licensing Requirements for Producers, Couriers, Manufacturers and Laboratories effective 6/23/2020. 


